
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Did you know that last year Daisy’s Dream supported 454 families (that’s 728 children and 

young people) who were facing, or had experienced, the death of someone they love?  

Some 14% of those families were from the Slough area; a few may even have been pupils at 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery school. 

Our work in homes and schools across Berkshire is incredibly valuable, and this is reflected 

in the increasing demand we see year on year. In fact, this January we saw the highest 

number of requests for support we’ve ever had in one month, and we’ve been around for 

22 years!  

Being able to provide our services free of charge is a vital part of what we do, but it can be 

challenging to raise the money we need. After all, we are a small, independent charity raising 

all our own funds. It is the support of our brilliant local communities that keeps us going but 

we need your help. 

If every pupil at your school donated just £1, it could help us to support a local family for a 

year. That would mean 1:1 support for the child or young person, as well as over the phone 

advice for their parents and/or teachers, and attendance at one of our specialist group 

events. What a difference your school could make! 

  

 

 


